
 
 

 
         10 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HEADTEACHER APPOINTMENT  
 
Following my previous letter regarding my retirement at the end of the Autumn 
Term, I am pleased to inform you that the governors have appointed a new 
Headteacher from the beginning of January 2024. 
 

We had lot of interest in the position and the successful applicant was Miss. 
Amanda Bradley – one of our assistant heads. We would like to congratulate 
Miss. Bradley on her new appointment and I feel confident that the school will 
be in safe hands when I leave.  
 
We will let you know of any other changes to our staffing structure following this 
appointment as soon as we are able. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jane Woakes 
Headteacher 
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Head Teacher: 

Mrs. Jane Woakes 


